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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

 
W/E 09th December 2022 

Dear All, 
 
We have been blown away this week by our Diamond and Topaz pupils who performed so brilliantly in 
their nativity performances of Bethlehem Bake Off. They were superb! Many thanks to all of the pupils and 
staff who put on such a wonderful show.  
 
We officially enter the ‘mad season’ in school next week and I thought I would take this opportunity to 
pass on a few details about some of the events: 
 

• Could we please have all raffle tickets back in on Monday morning: the draw will be made later that 
day. 

 

• Rather than asking for food and snacks for the class parties, we are asking that each child brings in a 
contribution of £1. 
 

• Monday is Christmas Jumper Day 
 

• Guess the Elf’s name is still running. Please remember to bring in 50p to have a go. 
 

• Our Christingle service is being held in Bishops Caundle Church on Tuesday. You are welcome to 
come along for the service which starts at 10am. 
 

• Our Carol Service is being held in Bishops Caundle Church on Wednesday at 6:30pm. Once again, 
please do come along and support. We are hoping that all our KS2 children (naturally KS1 are 
invited as well). Please be aware that this date will change if England qualify for the World Cup 
Semi-Finals which are happening then. 

 

• It would be lovely for you to join us at 2:30pm on Friday for a bit of a seasonal sing song with the 
children, staff and governors. 

 
As I am sure you are aware, there are a number of cases of Strep A and scarlet fever locally. If your child 
has any of the undermentioned symptoms, please seek advice from your GP: 
 
· sore throat 
· headache 
· fever 
· a fine, pinkish or red body rash that feels like sandpaper 
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Finally, please do park sympathetically at drop off and pick up times as there have been times when our 
neighbouring families have been unable to access their houses due to the road being blocked. Many 
thanks. 
 
One more week to go! 
 
Nigel 
 
Key Dates  
Mon 12th Dec   - Elfridges Present Shop 

Mon 12th Dec   - Christmas Jumper Day 

Tue 13th Dec   - Santa’s Grotto 3:30 – 6pm 

Wed 14th Dec   - Santa’s Grotto 3:30 – 6pm 

Wed 14th Dec   - KS2 Carol Service 6.30pm 

7th – 9th July   - Year 5 Sleepover 

 

Key Year 6 Dates 

9th – 12th May    - KS2 SATs 

22nd – 24th May   - Year 6 Residential 

12th July    - Year 6 Performance 

19th July    - Leavers Service 


